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Dear Handling Editor and Production Team, 

 

Many thanks for your time and consideration of our manuscript. We are delighted that this has been 
accepted for publication. 

 

We have corrected the typo you identified. In addition, we further identified and corrected the following 
typos (mainly formatting issues) while preparing our manuscript for production:  

 

Page 7, Line 12: “… tropospheric NO2 columns outside of source regions…” (We subscripted the “2” in 
“NO2”)  

 

Page 13, Line 23: “… tropospheric column due to this issue…” (We inserted the word “to” between 
“due” and “this”) 

 

Page 14, Line 15: “…0.71 x 1014 ± 3.63 x 1014 molec cm-2 in our…” (We superscripted “14” in  
“1014”) 

 

Page 7, Line 8 now reads: “…pixels with cloud radiance fraction less than 0.5, then gridded…” (this 
originally said “cloud radiance fraction less than 0.2”) 

 

Thanks again for your time and consideration. 

 

Jeffrey A. Geddes 

jgeddes@bu.edu  

 


